
 

Focus on Learning 

 
Little Wandle assessments will 

continue next week. I am 

continuing to read three times a 

week with each child. However, if 

these books are wordless then 

they are going to stay in school as 

we have so few. If your child is 

reading words then the book will 

continue to go home on a Friday. 
 

Chestnut’s  

News 

Information for Families 
 

We are running low on small boxes, 

tubes etc for the ‘Creation Station’. 

If you have any please send them 

our way! 

 

Many thanks for your continued 

support.  

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 
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Continuing the Learning 

Journey! 

 
Thankfully it has been much busier 

in our class this week! The children 

are well and eager to continue their 

learning journey!  

 

This week’s learning… 

• In Little Wandle new ‘tricky 

words’ MY and BY have been 

introduced.  

• In maths we have been 

sequencing numbers.  

• During PE the children were 

practising their balancing 

skills.  

• We read ‘Handa’s Surprise’ and 

the children used story props 

to act out their own story. 

They have sketched fruit and 

used their phonic skills to 

write down their favourite 

fruit. 

• The clay animals are drying 

nicely, they just need to be 

painted and they’ll be sent 

home.  


